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CMBC Preschool Newsletter
September 2018
	Welcome back!
We hope you’ve had a lovely summer break! A big welcome to all of our new children and their families too. 
During our first week back, we will be concentrating on settling the children back into our routines and then we will begin our first topic ‘All About Me’. We will be focusing on our families, our senses and the environment around us. We would love if you could bring in a picture of your child and their family for our display board. 


	Notices
Our garden is finally being updated! The ground has been levelled and new fences have been installed to make our play area safer. Over the next two weeks, AstroTurf should be laid and a safer gate installed. 
Please continue to put names in children’s coats and bag!! 
	Important Dates
Wed 5th Sept – children back

Mon 17th Sept – Committee Meeting 7pm 
Tues 18th Sept – School photographs 
Frid 19th Oct – End of term


	Special Events/Activities/News

We have a school photographer coming to take beautiful pictures of the children. Please note that this will be on the morning session of Tuesday 18th September. If your child does not usually attend this session but you would still like a photograph, just let us know.  

	Special Request
We are looking for new parent reps for our charity committee. Our committee meets once a term and we always appreciate the views and opinions of our parents. Our next meeting is on Monday 17th September at 7pm. Please let Aimee know if you are interested.  

www.cmbcpreschool.co.uk 
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